Glenn County Office of Education’s Title VI Notice to the Public:





Notifying the Public of Rights under Title VI


Glenn County Office of Education


Glenn County Office of Education is committed to ensuring that no person shall be excluded from the equal distribution of services because of race, color or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.


Glenn County Office of Education provides services and operates programs without regard to race, color or national origin in full compliance of Title VI.


A person who feels he/she has been discriminated against unlawfully under the Title VI may file a complaint with the Glenn County Office of Education. All Complaints will be objectively and fairly investigated.





To File a complaint you may contact: 


Tracey Quarne, Superintendent at (530) 934-6575 or by email at: �HYPERLINK "mailto:TraceyQuarne@glenncoe.org"�TraceyQuarne@glenncoe.org�  or visiting the Glenn County Office of Education located at 311 S. Villa Ave., Willows, Ca. 95988.


Angela Flanagan, Transportation Coordinator,(530) 934-6575 or by email at: �HYPERLINK "mailto:aflanagan@glenncoe.org"�aflanagan@glenncoe.org�, or visiting the Glenn County Office of Education Orland Office 676 E. Walker Street, Orland, Ca. 95963.





A Complainant may also file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a complaint directly with the Title VI Program Coordinator, FTA Office of Civil Rights.





If Information is needed in another language, contact the Glenn County Office of Education at (530) 934-6575.  


	








